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RE: NEW COMPLIMENTARY CYBERSECURITY COMPLIANCE OFFER 

 
 

We are delighted to announce that ELANY will be offering active members a complimentary new 

and exciting online tool to help excess line brokers comply with the New York Department of 

Financial Services’ (DFS) cybersecurity regulation. Partnering with national security consultant 

Renaissance Systems Inc., we will be introducing CyberCompass™ in the coming days. This tool 

will create a customized Risk Assessment report, identify weaknesses for remediation, deliver 

personalized cybersecurity policies and procedures documents, help manage third party service 

providers, and file annual DFS cybersecurity compliance certifications. These are key requirements 

of the regulation that must be met by all licensees, whether they have filed a limited exemption with 

the DFS or not. 

 

ELANY will offer CyberCompass™ at ELANY’s expense to all brokers that both maintain an active 

New York excess line license and have filed an insurance policy document with ELANY since 

January 1, 2018. Expect to receive details, including how to enroll, shortly. 

 

To whet your appetite, we invite you to check out this short video. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All current ELANY bulletins and other current ELANY publications can be found on our 

website at http://www.elany.org.  
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